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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.K/XVI


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
GT/DADIN/doc.376/09


2 October 2009

COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish

Working Group to Prepare the 

Draft American Declaration on

The Rights of Indigenous Peoples
NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, wishes to remind them of the need to forward to the Department of International Law the information on the organizations of indigenous peoples of their respective countries, for inclusion in the Department’s data base.


The information required is: Name, legal representative, physical address, e-mail address, and telephone and fax numbers.


Next Monday, October 5, is the deadline to receive the requested information, which may be emailed to:  jsalah@oas.org and/or faxed to (202) 458-3293.
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